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Context: our joint STFC particle theory grant
ST/X000761/1 [NB: to be acknowledged in all papers]

Several reviewers (019091065, 01934938, 040874021, 042532813, 146804013, 
17965521) have commented on the importance of further fostering scientific 
exchanges and collaboration between different team members and science 
areas. There are numerous contexts where such interactions already take place, 
notably in the extensive seminar series, which have participation from both 
departments, and a wide variety of research subjects, and through the presence of 
members of the application jointly between different science areas. However, the 
reviewers’ comments have encouraged us to further think through this question. As a 
result, we now plan to supplement these informal opportunities with an annual 
retreat bringing together the particle theorists from the Mathematics Institute and 
Department of Physics, whose purpose will explicitly include evaluating broad-
based and collective progress, and identifying opportunities for further 
collaboration.



Practical info
unisex toilet 
(undercroft)

unisex toilet 
(nr Hovenden)

meeting point if 
fire alarm

We are here

⚠ Please be 
careful on the 
steep steps ⚠

No smoking or 
vaping anywhere on 

college grounds 
(indoor or outdoor)


